
Dear Esther, 

Schedule an in-district meeting with your Representative in Congress today! 
Today we are launching a three month campaign urging our elected officials to take action and pass the 
Sudan Peace, Security, and Accountability Act of 2013 through Congress.
 
Introduced in April 2013, the bill presents the best opportunity to generate policy that can bring about 
peace in Sudan through a comprehensive approach. We need to ensure its passage, but the bill is in 
danger of not gaining the bipartisan support it needs to move to a mark up in committee and pass through 
the House. 
 
Throughout the August Recess, many Members of Congress will be in their home districts. This is our 
chance to meet in person with elected officials or their staff and put Sudan back on their agenda. 
 
Especially if you live in a Republican District, please add your important voice to the movement by 
meeting face-to-face with your Representative to ask for cosponsorship of H.R. 1692. Details on how to 
schedule a meeting, a sample script, and frequently asked questions for the meeting can be found on our 
website. 
 
There are only four weeks until Congress is back in session on September 9th. Pledge to schedule an in-
district meeting with your Representative today. 
 
If you are unable to meet in person, please contact your representative via email and ask him or her to 
cosponsor H.R. 1692. Help us spread the word to your friends or family who live in these important 
districts as well, and ask them to take action. 
 
We look forward to working together to ensure that the U.S. takes an active role in bringing peace to 
Sudan. 
Sincerely, 
 
John Bagwell
Advocacy Director, Enough Project 
 
P.S. To find information on the status of the bill and ways to make a difference over the next few months, 
this page will be updated regularly with new information on who has supported the bill, its progress 
through Congress, and the most up-to-date ways to have an impact. 


